

Arizona Constables Association

P.O. Box 4109, Prescott, Arizona 86302 www.arizonaconstables.com

President
Ron Williams
928-771-3164
ronald.williams@yavapai.us

Vice President Scott Blake 602-769-4488 blakes@mail.maricopa.gov

Secretary
Suzanne Smith
928-587-2377
suzannesmith2488@gmail.com

Treasurer
Michael Stevenson
520-878-6167
michael.stevenson@pima.gov

Past President Ken Sumner 602-290-3808 AzKenSumner@gmail.com

Board Members: Dennis Dowling 928-499-1785 dennis.dowling@yavapai.us

Lennie McCloskey 623-910-4100 lennie@leonardmccloskey.com

Phyllis Romo 928-241-0447 romopm62@yahoo.com

Michael Branham 602-390-2184 branhamm001@mail.maricopa.gov July 16, 2018

Jeanie Donahue Executive Director Man Up Crusade PO Box 1922 Nampa, ID 83653

Dear Executive Director Donahue:

On behalf of the Arizona Constables Association, and the 75 constables who make up our membership, I am writing in support of the Man Up Crusade. Your organization plays an important role in raising awareness of domestic violence. Constables serve thousands of protective orders each year, and see firsthand the effects of domestic violence in our communities.

The Man Up Crusade's efforts to address these concerns through partnerships with the Professional Rodeo Cowboy Association and the Professional Bull Riders have helped to raise awareness and break the cycle of violence.

The Arizona Constables Association is proud to endorse and partner with the Man Up Crusade.

Respectfully,

Ron Williams

President, Arizona Constables Association